
  

 

  

  

We are All in 
this    Together! 

From:   The East Bay Paratransit family 

To:        Our SRAC Members and Interested Members of the Public 

East Bay Paratransit (EBP) is working diligently to provide transportation services for 
essential trips our riders need during this pandemic.  
We want you to know that although our office is closed to the public we are still working 
and providing rides with no reduction in service hours or area.  Our call center is open 
and agents are available to help you schedule your essential trips.  We are asking that 
to help keep everyone safe you not travel during this time if you think you have been 
exposed or are experiencing symptoms associated with the Coronavirus such as fever, 
coughing or shortness of breath. 
Important steps we have taken to keep our passengers and employees safe include: 
1.    Communicating to Riders about new East Bay Paratransit protocols and actions 
through the IVR (Interactive Voice Response) phone system; phone tree messaging; 
and news on the website.  Trips have been limited to only essential trips. 
2.    Ceased all In Person Assessment (IPAs) and are providing presumptive and/or 
temporary eligibility for EBP service from new applicants. 
3.    Provided our call center agents with scripts to explain the new circumstances and 
remind riders that trips are for essential services and ask them to wear a mask and 
gloves. 
4.    Cleaning procedures for drivers and vehicles were increased and vehicle disinfectant 
sprayers were purchased. PPE (personal protective equipment) including disposable 
masks, gloves and hand sanitizer was made available for both Broker employees 
working in Oakland and for drivers. Broker Staff have been instructed to practice social 
distancing and are required to disinfect workstation and other common touch points 
before and after use. 
5.    Most trips are non-shared ride trips to abide by social distancing requirements.  
Other Information 

6.    Broker staffing has been reduced to approximately 40%. Common touch points 
around the office are being regularly disinfected, several times per day.  
7.    As of 3/20/2020 demand has dropped to approximately 20% of normal operations. 
EBP is providing up to 450-470 trips per weekday and 50-200 Saturday/Sunday 
trips.  Broker staffing has been reduced to approximately 40%.  

8. Effective 4/3/2020 East Bay Paratransit’s office was closed to the public. Tickets 
and applications are available on the EBP website or by mail. Tickets can also be 
purchased via email.  



Lastly, East Bay Paratransit is proud to share that we are working with Meals on 
Wheels.  The Shelter-in-place order has adversely affected Meals on Wheels’ vitally 
needed services.  Its volunteer drivers, who are mostly seniors, are unable to deliver 
food to some of the most vulnerable members of our community. To assist with this 
need, some East Bay Paratransit drivers are now temporarily assisting with deliveries. 
As an essential service, East Bay Paratransit and its drivers are authorized to operate 
during the current pandemic. This collaboration benefits our communities, those in 
need, and keeps East Bay Paratransit drivers working.  
  
Note:  SRAC (Service Review Advisory Committee) meetings are cancelled but will 
begin again once the shelter in place order is lifted.   

STAY SAFE!    STAY INSIDE! 



                                

 


